

263 Avenue 13, Block 701, Tubli P.O. Box 1143, Kingdom of Bahrain

Tel: 17722886/17728857 | **Fax:** 17720207 | www.asianschool.bh Affiliated to C.B.S.E., Delhi | Affiliation No: 5230002

CIRCULAR

26-09-2023

Dear Parents,

We wish to inform you that in order to space well all the activities of our school, we have decided to postpone the Half Yearly Examinations. It is slated to begin on Saturday, 4th November 2023 and end on Wednesday,15th November 2023.

Parent Teacher meeting which was scheduled for Friday, 17th November 2023 will now be held on Friday, 1st December 2023.

Progress Test 3 for Grades 10 and 12 will be held on consecutive days from Sunday, 3rd December 2023 to Thursday, 7th December 2023.

We also request parents to ensure regular attendance of students and avoid taking long leave unnecessarily when the school is in session. This is the only way to ensure that our students will be able to perform well.

Wednesday, 27th September 2023 will be a holiday on account of "Prophet Muhamad's birthday". Monday, 2nd October 2023 will be a holiday on account of "Gandhi Jayanthi".

Mann

Principal